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W.C. Shelly Park 
Renewal Update 

Commissioner 
Christensen 

Can staff provide an update on the W.C. Shelly Park renewal 
and the status of the fencing around the demolition area, and 
when the fencing will be removed? 

The removal of the former buildings on site is complete and staff are working 
finalizing contracts for temporary greening of the newly expanded area of WC 
Shelly Park to allow the public to use the expanded park space. The temporary 
park space will consist of an expanded lawn area along with a new wildflower 
pollinator meadow which will be opened to the public following establishment of 
the seeded lawn and meadow, likely in fall of 2024. Staff are also advancing the 
longer-term design of the new park space and anticipate engaging the public on 
the design in late 2024. The park concept will be brought to the Board for 
endorsement in early 2025 and subject to Board approval and input construction 
could start in early 2026.  Information signs will be provided on the construction 
fencing. 

 


